
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Sheldon Hitchcock; Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov; Price, Henryetta
Cc: Robert McNeill; Rebecca Haskell; Dakota Neel; DeAnn Grant
Subject: RE: (Deferral Request) MC Federal #014 (30-025-38738) 11-19-2017
Date: Friday, July 20, 2018 4:04:00 PM
Attachments: amended_1RP5131_COG_(C-141 Initial) MC Federal #014 11-19-2017 (30-025-38738).pdf

reviewed_1RP5131_(Deferral Request) MC Federal #014 (30-025-38738) 11-19-2017_final.pdf

Mr. Hitchcock:
 
As this incident requires remediation, a 1RP-5131 is issued. Please see attachment for your records.
 

5131 7/20/2018 A COG MC Federal #14
30-025-
38738

17S-32E-
21B 11/19/2017

 
Please clarify. Were the delineation sample data collected under the liner? In other words, the maximum depth of sample was
collected 4 ft. bgs with a geoprobe?
 
NMOCD would consider a deferral on further remediation after submission of preliminary bottom and sidewall samples of the
maximum depth and extent obtainable for the proposed excavation at this facility. Please provide photo documentation of the
remedial process.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Sheldon Hitchcock <SLHitchcock@concho.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2018 10:39 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD <Christina.Hernandez@state.nm.us>;
stucker@blm.gov; Price, Henryetta <hprice@blm.gov>
Cc: Robert McNeill <RMcNeill@concho.com>; Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>; Dakota Neel <DNeel2@concho.com>;
DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>
Subject: (Deferral Request) MC Federal #014 (30-025-38738) 11-19-2017
 
Ms. Yu/Ms. Tucker,
 
Please find the attached Deferral Request Letter for the MC Federal #014. If you have any questions or concerns please do not
hesitate to contact me.
 
Thank you,
 
Sheldon L. Hitchcock
HSE Coordinator
COG Operating LLC
2407 Pecos Avenue | Artesia, NM 88210
Cell: 575-703-6475 | Office: 575-746-2010
slhitchcock@concho.com
 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged.  If you are not the intended
recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or
copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information herein, is prohibited.  If you received this email in error,  please
immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from your system.  Thank you.
 
 
NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized
representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its
attachments, if any, or the information contained herein, is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please immediately
notify the sender by return email and delete this email from your system. Further, any contract terms proposed or purportedly
accepted in this email are not binding and are subject to management’s final approval as memorialized in a separate written
instrument, excluding electronic correspondence, executed by an authorized representative of COG Operating LLC or its affiliates.
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